
REGISTRATION! 

9th Washington State Regional PCIT CONFERENCE  

June 26, 2019, $75.00 General Audience - Students - $25 with ID 
 

Check-in 8:30am – 9:00 am  

Light Breakfast, Lunch and Snacks Provided.  
 

I will purchase CEU’s ____________________________   I will not purchase CEU’s___________________________________ 
Please Note: CEUs are pending approval and due to my none affiliation with a University, CEUs (when approved)  

can be purchased for $35 from PCIT International at the conference. 

 
I will attend the Provider Meeting – June 25, 2019_____________________I will attend the Conference – June 26, 2019:  ___________________ 

Print Name Clearly for Certificate: _________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Position/Title:_____________________________________________ Print Email Clearly:____________________________________________ 

Agency/Organization: ____________________________________________Address: _______________________________________________ 

City: _________________________    Zip:________________________  Phone:_______________________  Fax: _______________________ 

ADA Assessable:______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

(I require the above accommodations as provided for by the Americans with Disabilities Act) 
 
I have enclosed a payment of: ___________________. I will call with my credit card: ___________________________ 

I understand I am not registered until I receive an email confirmation on June 17, 2019: __________________________ 

 

Please submit one form for EACH person attending and mail a check payable to:  

Parent and Child Interaction (PCI) 

Attention:  Naomi Perry, P.O. Box 55764, Seattle, WA 98155 

Or  

Email the registration to Naomip075@gmail.com.  Please provide a credit card payment at 425-772-3806 – No 

Agency Vouchers accepted. – Check or Credit Only.  Cards Numbers will be held until payment clears the bank.  

After clearance – information will be shredded.  

 

Registration: The registration fee is $75.00 and must be linked to a payment and received and/or postmarked by June 14, 2019.  CEU’s (if approved) 

are not a part of the registration cost and must be purchased separately.  You are not registered until registration and payment are received and you 

have received a confirmation email on June 17, 2019.  If you register your staff, you are responsible for getting the registration confirmation to your 

staff. If you do not receive a registration, please email naomip075@gmail.com or call 425-772-3806.  

 

Cancellations:  Registration can be cancelled on or before June 19, 2017.  You must speak directly to Naomi Perry by email or phone.  No refunds 

will be granted on June 20, 2019 or beyond.  NO EXCEPTIONS!  YOU MAY SEND ANOTHER PERSON TO TAKE YOUR SPOT HOWEVER.  

If a refund is granted, it can take up to 6 weeks.   
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